
 

 

 
 

Women’s Board Leadership Program Success 

South Gippsland Shire Council would like to congratulate our Access and Inclusion Officer 

Alisha Gilliland for receiving a scholarship for the Women’s Board Leadership Program 

The Victorian Government’s Women’s Board Leadership Program provides governance 

training and mentoring to help women advance their board careers. The program encourages 

women to serve, stay and excel on community and government boards. 

The leadership program received a large number of applications from high calibre candidates 

– making Alisha’s selection a significant achievement. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise wanted to congratulate 

Alisha for her hard work and her acceptance into the program. 

 

“I was delighted to hear that one of our own staff had been selected by the Victorian 

Government to participate in the Women’s Board Leadership Program.  

 

“This is a wonderful achievement for Alisha and I wanted to wish her all the best for this 

program. I have no doubt it will be beneficial since she will have access to courses from 

the Australian Institute of Company Directors and an opportunity to build her governance 

knowledge and leadership skills. 

 

“I look forward to hearing from Alisha as the program progresses and can’t wait to see how 

this will further strengthen her work her in South Gippsland,” said Ms Eisenbise. 

 

For more information about the scholarship please visit  

www.vic.gov.au/womens-board-leadership-program  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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